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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-14115        0017 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] FOREST AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his wife is having pregnancy complications.   
 Transferred to Brockton.

24-14116        0106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:06:55  Clrd-01:09:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-14118        0122 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:23:50  Clrd-01:24:27
         Narrative:      

No vehicles in parking lot. All quiet at this time.

24-14121        0156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:56:32  Clrd-02:01:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

24-14122        0206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:06:58  Clrd-02:10:56
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective tail light.

24-14124        0603 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:04:57  Enrt-06:05:18  Arvd-06:05:56  Clrd-06:05:58
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Front Entry.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company prior to officer arrival.

24-14125        0656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:56:28  Clrd-07:10:44
         Narrative:      
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MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper insurance paperwork. Advised to   
contact RMV and insurance company.

24-14126        0805 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:06:09                 Arvd-08:06:21  Clrd-08:07:40
         Narrative:      

sig 2 / Zone 3.

         Narrative:      
False alarm set off by employee.

24-14127        0845 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
          Location:    TOM AND JIMMYS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:45:00  Clrd-08:48:15
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no plate violation.

24-14128        0911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:11:27  Clrd-09:16:17
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-14129        0939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:39:11  Clrd-09:43:00
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14132        1019 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:19:52  Clrd-10:24:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Party provided valid insurance card.
Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-14133        1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:43:37  Clrd-10:46:54
         Narrative:      
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Warning for speeding.

24-14134        1049 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:49:00  Clrd-11:23:20
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-10:51:09                 Arvd-10:51:13  Clrd-11:23:45
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL en route.

         Narrative:      
Transporting one juvenile to Market Basket. Starting mileage   
11176.3.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 11176.8.

         Narrative:      
Transporting operator of vehicle to residence in Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off at residence.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14135        1133 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 11/24/2024 1143
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-11:34:40                 Arvd-11:37:11  Clrd-11:43:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of an elderly female that has fallen   
outside of the above location.   

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party refused transport at this time.  Cruiser clear.   

24-14136        1158 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1006] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-11:58:00  Clrd-12:38:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with traffic control.

24-14137        1228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:28:12  Clrd-12:31:01
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.
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24-14138        1229 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:43:05                 Arvd-12:45:43  Clrd-12:52:14
         Narrative:      

Calling party states he just got home from the store and   
noticed his kitchen window appears to have been shot by a   
possible BB gun.

         Narrative:      
226 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14139        1302 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release. Party has two   
active license operators with her at this time. Receipt   
given.

24-14142        1324 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of two erratic operators on 24 North   
bound. Call transfered to MSP via PSAP.

24-14143        1347 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:08:36                 Arvd-14:08:38  Clrd-14:08:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a male party on his dirt bike   
weaving in and out of traffic.

         Narrative:      
CP states the male party has turned into his driveway.

         Narrative:      
Officer out checking area. Could not locate male party.

24-14144        1440 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a ladder on the highway. CP   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-14145        1514 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/24/2024 1551
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1006] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:14:37  Clrd-15:43:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.   

24-14147        1619 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:20:29                 Arvd-16:22:05  Clrd-16:40:32
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:22:00                 Arvd-16:22:04  Clrd-16:40:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:22:01                 Arvd-16:22:03  Clrd-16:40:30
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. No PI.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power. Report to   
follow.   

24-14148        1625 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:40:21                 Arvd-18:40:24  Clrd-19:22:55
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:29:54                 Arvd-20:29:56  Clrd-21:53:04
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting she left her phone on the   
counter at CVS by accident. She was able to track the phone   
and the location has been moving around. Party requesting to   
speak to an officer about her possible options.   

         Narrative:      
Priority call going on at the time the party was in the   
station, she stated she will come back later in the shift.   

         Narrative:      
Party back into the station to speak to an officer.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the cameras to the business.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14150        1806 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:12:01                 Arvd-18:14:04  Clrd-18:32:21
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to an officer about packages   
possibly stolen off his porch.

         Narrative:      
Package has been located.   

24-14152        1834 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ back door.

         Narrative:      
Company called back to cancel prior to officer arrival.   

For Date: 11/25/2024  -  Monday   

24-14156        0022 MEDICAL EMERGENCY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 788] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                       Disp-00:26:20                 Arvd-00:30:47  Clrd-00:53:49
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:30:48                 Arvd-00:32:48  Clrd-00:53:47
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting police. Strong language barrier with   
calling party, unable to gather more information.

         Narrative:      
Calling party's son picked up the phone and stated his   
father may have attempted to commit suicide. Party is   
conscious and alert at this time. FD dispatched to stage in   
the area.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14171        0621 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:23:40                 Arvd-06:29:52  Clrd-06:45:09
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party with chest pain. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.

24-14172        0701 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:03:55  Clrd-07:08:09
         Narrative:      

Follow-up investigation for 24-355-AC.

         Narrative:      
Manager will only be available at 8am.

24-14173        0756 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he is having trouble breathing. FD   
dispatched.   

24-14175        0919 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
given.

24-14176        0921 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport due to an infected   
wound. FD dispatched.

24-14183        1032 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female party   
with uncontrollable pain. FD dispatched.

24-14185        1048 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:55:01                 Arvd-10:55:02  Clrd-10:59:22
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting paperwork on the eviction   
process.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised.   

24-14187        1053 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/25/2024 1110
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:56:35                 Arvd-10:56:57  Clrd-11:10:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting driver was attempting to pass people in a   
no passing zone.   

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, could not locate.   

24-14188        1128 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/25/2024 1146
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:30:22                 Arvd-11:35:29  Clrd-11:44:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her friend is feeling dizzy and having   
trouble breathing. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-14189        1142 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:43:45                 Arvd-11:44:01  Clrd-11:44:01
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:44:08                 Arvd-11:44:35  Clrd-11:44:35
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:44:33                 Arvd-11:53:59  Clrd-11:54:04
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Upon call back, caller stated accidental.   

         Narrative:      
No emergency showing.   

24-14190        1154 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/25/2024 1221
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:54:00  Clrd-12:21:00
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting handing out lunch.
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24-14191        1251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:51:49  Clrd-12:56:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Party has valid insurance policy.

24-14192        1305 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 836] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:05:41  Clrd-13:07:41
         Narrative:      

Business owner reporting an abandoned vehicle at above   
business.
Party advised of trespass tow option.

24-14193        1323 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:30:11                 Arvd-13:36:07  Clrd-14:51:43
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:57:51                 Arvd-13:57:53  Clrd-14:51:42
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle that is registered to his   
father is being used without his permission.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been returned, ongoing issue between both   
parties. Female party voluntarily leaving the residence to   
stay with her mother. Female party has been advised of her   
209A rights.   

24-14194        1337 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a blood   
transfusion. FD dispatched.

24-14196        1407 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:07:33  Clrd-14:11:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-14197        1412 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:12:11  Clrd-14:14:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-14198        1443 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-14199        1450 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] HILL ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her adult son is having chest pain.   
Transferred to Easton PD.

24-14200        1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

224 reporting attached vehicle almost hit the mail truck and   
failing to stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator is described as a bald white male wearing a brown   
sweatshirt. Brockton PD notified.   

24-14201        1512 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:20:42                 Arvd-15:20:44  Clrd-15:47:42
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC finger prints.

24-14204        1717 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:20:16  Enrt-17:20:18  Arvd-17:21:43  Clrd-17:35:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a minor motor vehicle accident   
in front of the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14205        1801 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he is behind a tractor trailer that has   
sparks coming out from under it. Caller was transferred to   
MSP via PSAP.

24-14206        1837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 11/25/2024 1841
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:37:00  Clrd-18:41:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.
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24-14207        1918 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:18:00  Clrd-19:28:35
         Narrative:      

223 assisting WBFD.

         Narrative:      
Fire alarm activation, WBFD remaining on scene, 223 10-20.

24-14208        1940 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:40:41  Clrd-19:44:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-14210        2027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:27:42  Clrd-20:34:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-14211        2033 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 11/25/2024 2041
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:35:25  Enrt-20:35:27  Arvd-20:38:11  Clrd-20:41:23
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ general motion detector

         Narrative:      
No vehicles in lot, school is dark.  Building checks secure.

24-14212        2040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:40:29  Clrd-20:45:49
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14215        2059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:59:01  Clrd-21:04:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14216        2116 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:18:49  Enrt-21:18:52  Arvd-21:21:37  Clrd-21:40:41
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  11
  Dispatch Log  From: 11/24/2024  Thru: 11/30/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 12/02/2024

                       Disp-21:40:44                 Arvd-21:40:46  Clrd-21:51:21
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers report a patron passed out. Is now   
conscious and alert. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transported party to the Brockton Hospital.

         Narrative:      
223 shuttling male party to his home on Forest St.

         Narrative:      
223 dropped party off at home

24-14218        2205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:05:45  Clrd-22:09:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-14219        2216 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:16:00  Clrd-22:19:26
         Narrative:      

223 checking on a motor vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Unoccupied, off the roadway, not posing a hazard. 223 10-20.

24-14221        2331 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:31:00  Clrd-23:34:22
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:33:59  Clrd-23:34:22
         Narrative:      

225 checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Note in the window stating the vehicle is broken down and   
will be towed from the lot in the morning.

For Date: 11/26/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-14235        0327 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:30:43                 Arvd-03:30:47  Clrd-03:30:49
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for patient transport.

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched to location for transport.

24-14237        0734 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
          Location:    SPRING ST
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                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:35:09  Clrd-07:48:46
         Narrative:      

No violations at this time.

24-14239        0917 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-14243        1004 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 call from patient stating she is in need of assistance.   
Complaining of pain in her feet. Facility notified and   
advised if they need transport to call back.

24-14244        1014 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1041] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party fell and hit her head.   
Party is conscious and alert, FD dispatched.   

24-14245        1016 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:17:37                 Arvd-10:29:27  Clrd-10:56:10
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer,   
stated he is a business owner and he ordered tires on behalf   
of party over the phone and shortly after his credit cards   
kept declining.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14246        1026 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting employee got bleach in her eyes. FD   
dispatched.   

24-14248        1109 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-14251        1115 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-14252        1123 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                       Disp-11:26:30                 Arvd-11:26:31  Clrd-11:38:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Minor damage, non investigated. Paperwork exchanged.   

24-14253        1137 LARCENY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/26/2024 1551
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:39:47  Enrt-12:19:34  Arvd-12:21:59  Clrd-13:17:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reports that he and his girlfriend were looking at   
vehicles in September and put a cash deposit down on a   
vehicle.  They chose not to purchase the vehicle and have   
yet to be refunded the money. Caller stated the employee who   
took the cash left the business and it believed that he   
stole the money.

         Narrative:      
Manger unable to verify if refund was issued due to cash   
deposit. Business agreed to reissue funds. Calling party   
contacted and was updated on the matter.   

24-14254        1148 VANDALISM Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    LEO PARK DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:52:24                 Arvd-11:56:57  Clrd-12:26:23
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the storage unit he rented out was   
vandalized.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI is on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14259        1331 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off repo paperwork for a   
vehicle that was towed by us on 7/28/2024. Attached is the   
vehicle and company employee.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork filed accordingly.   

24-14260        1414 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:15:31  Clrd-15:17:39
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds within the posted limit.
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24-14261        1416 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 972] CENTRAL SQ
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient passed out just prior to a   
dental procedure. Party has regained consciousness. FD   
dispatched.   

24-14262        1420 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:21:10  Clrd-15:20:51
         Narrative:      

No traffic violations observed.

24-14263        1611 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:13:55                 Arvd-16:15:36  Clrd-16:51:13
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:18:49                 Arvd-16:18:51  Clrd-16:51:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that another party made verbal threats to   
her.   

         Narrative:      
222 and 225 entering building to talk to employees regarding   
the situation.

24-14264        1620 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 11/26/2024 1719
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:23:57  Enrt-16:23:59  Arvd-16:26:47  Clrd-17:11:31
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a two car MVC, no airbag deployment. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
Operator of Audi being transported by WBFB.

24-14266        1747 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off LTC application. Receipt issued.

24-14267        1808 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:08:53                 Arvd-18:08:55  Clrd-18:17:25
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:10:05  Clrd-18:12:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for tail light malfunction.

24-14269        1816 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  15
  Dispatch Log  From: 11/24/2024  Thru: 11/30/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 12/02/2024

                       Disp-18:17:15                 Arvd-18:17:18  Clrd-18:29:18
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting fingerprinting for LTC.

         Narrative:      
222 assisted party.

24-14272        1948 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 11/26/2024 1959
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:56:28  Enrt-19:56:30  Arvd-19:56:31  Clrd-19:59:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2\ No specified zone.

         Narrative:      
225 checked the building. There is a business in the same   
building that is open, but the business with the alarm is   
secured.

24-14276        2125 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:31:38                 Arvd-21:31:55  Clrd-21:31:56
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:31:59  Enrt-21:34:01  Arvd-21:35:02  Clrd-21:39:32
         Narrative:      

Signal 2\ Zone 6 Siemens Unit.

         Narrative:      
All appears secured.

         Narrative:      
On call contact is en route to building. Keyholder has   
placed alarm in test mode for 12 hours and will have alarm   
company in tomorrow to fix system.   

24-14277        2203 COMPLAINT, GENERAL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:12:24  Enrt-22:12:28  Arvd-22:14:14  Clrd-22:15:32
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting vehicle blocking his mother's   
car from leaving parking spot at above location. While on   
the call party spoke to the owner of the vehicle who then   
moved the vehicle out of the way. 225 checking area.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.   

24-14278        2229 ASSIST CITIZEN Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:34:49  Enrt-22:34:52  Arvd-22:41:51  Clrd-22:48:00
         Narrative:      

Keyholder checking above building after multiple alarm   
malfunctions. Requesting officer to assist in walk through   
of building.   

         Narrative:      
Siemens representative found inside building working. Party   
used wrong passcode.   
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24-14279        2305 DISABLED MV Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:08:31  Enrt-23:08:34  Arvd-23:10:24  Clrd-23:12:26
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting possible DMV. Caller wished   
to remain anonymous.

         Narrative:      
222 checking area. No DMV found. All appears in order.

For Date: 11/27/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-14295        0409 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:10:39                 Arvd-04:14:48  Clrd-04:39:11
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:14:40                 Arvd-04:14:43  Clrd-04:38:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party calling to report he witnessed a vehicle in   
front of him lose control and is now stuck between East and   
West bound lanes with their hazards on.

         Narrative:      
225 en route.

         Narrative:      
224 out blocking traffic lane

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting party to place of employment.

24-14296        0432 ROAD HAZARD Highway DEPT CALL OUT   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:33:58                 Arvd-04:34:01  Clrd-04:35:21
         Narrative:      

DPW notified due to icy road conditions.  Crew responding to   
treat the roadways.    

24-14297        0447 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:48:53                 Arvd-04:48:56  Clrd-04:49:48
         Narrative:      

224 transporting party out of town to place of employment at   
the above location.

         Narrative:      
224 back in town.

24-14298        0711 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner
                       Disp-07:15:31                 Arvd-07:15:34  Clrd-07:16:29
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby providing proper identification that she is   
a PI and will be working in the area today.
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24-14301        0839 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST + SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:40:21  Enrt-08:42:32  Arvd-08:43:17  Clrd-09:12:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV in the middle of the attached   
intersection.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Tow release provided on scene.

24-14307        0952 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:53:04  Clrd-10:20:02
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

24-14308        1018 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/27/2024 1041
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:20:31  Enrt-10:21:38  Arvd-10:24:51  Clrd-10:41:14
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting a road rage incident. Caller   
reporting a female party in the attached vehicle threw a   
water bottle at her vehicle. Vehicle was last scene heading   
towards Rt 106 by West st.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, could not locate.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party advised we were unable to locate that vehicle.   
CP stated she will be coming to the station to speak to an   
officer regarding filing a report.

24-14309        1018 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 101] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:24:01                 Arvd-10:33:09  Clrd-10:41:11
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up. Upon call back, no answer.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area. All appears in order.

24-14406        1203 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:13:32                 Arvd-12:25:03  Clrd-12:26:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his window was struck with a BB gun pellet.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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24-14407        1216 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-14417        1459 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:00:17  Clrd-15:41:57
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Operator showing suspended. Diffrent operator, supplied   
proper documentation for recent purchase of vehicle.

24-14418        1518 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:19:22                 Arvd-15:21:37  Clrd-15:33:34
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:22:21                 Arvd-15:28:22  Clrd-15:29:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white Toyota Supra doing "burn outs" in   
the road while children are playing in a nearby driveway.

         Narrative:      
226 out with a vehicle matching that description.

         Narrative:      
Operator of the vehicle stated he is learning how to operate   
a standard transmission. Party advised to move along.

24-14419        1552 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form issued.

24-14420        1637 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 11/27/2024 1736
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:38:21  Clrd-16:49:47
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:11:37  Enrt-17:11:40  Arvd-17:11:45  Clrd-17:35:54
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic for hands free violations.

         Narrative:      
1 citation issued.

24-14421        1639 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form in order to check   
vehicle for lost phone. Party's family member is the new   
registered owner but was not able to appear at this time   
with paperwork. RMV shows unknown party is the registered   
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owner. Party advised to come back with the family member and   
the proper paperwork.

24-14422        1650 FIRE, AUTO Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:51:03                 Arvd-16:51:12  Clrd-16:51:13
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-16:51:20                 Arvd-16:51:21  Clrd-17:04:57
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:51:25                 Arvd-16:51:27  Clrd-17:11:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his vehicle is smoking. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD handled situation. Brockton tow en route. 226 on standby   
with party.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle towed by private tow.

24-14423        1716 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:16:51  Clrd-19:00:38
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Two citations issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-14424        1841 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken to Family / Guardian   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:41:00  Clrd-19:08:26
         Narrative:      

224 checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party having trouble driving at night. Pulled over   
attempting to seek help. His vehicle moved into station   
parking lot. Party refused any medical treatment. Just   
stated he has trouble driving at night. 224 escorted party   
into station lobby.   

         Narrative:      
Male party's daughter contacted. She is sending someone to   
pick him up.   

         Narrative:      
Male party picked up.

24-14428        2051 DISORDERLY Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-20:52:23  Enrt-20:52:27  Arvd-20:59:51  Clrd-22:02:02
         Narrative:      

Detail officer requesting cruiser at above address for a   
transport.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.   
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         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 20867.4.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 20869.4.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in station for booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at personal recog.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-416-AR
            Arrest:    LEONARD, DYLAN JOSEPH       
           Address:    5 SNELLS WAY   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    22
           Charges:    DISORDERLY CONDUCT
                       TRESPASS

24-14430        2210 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-22:12:09  Enrt-22:12:12  Arvd-22:15:26  Clrd-22:22:27
         Narrative:      

228 assisting MSP in searching for a motor vehicle that   
failed to stop on the highway for MSP. Vehicle got off exit   
28B from highway heading towards Easton.

         Narrative:      
228 checked surrounding areas. Could not locate.

For Date: 11/28/2024  -  Thursday   

24-14433        0110 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:11:41                 Arvd-01:12:51  Clrd-01:17:36
         Narrative:      

Officer transporting party to the area of East and East   
Center St.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at residence.

24-14434        0118 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:21:28                 Arvd-01:23:17  Clrd-01:32:55
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:21:34                 Arvd-01:26:54  Clrd-01:32:15
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, entry motion. No contact with key holders at this   
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time.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by home owner.

24-14436        0135 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:37:10                 Arvd-01:37:13  Clrd-01:37:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting State Police with MV stop.

         Narrative:      
State Police were clearing stop as officer stepped out.   
Cruiser clear.

24-14441        0337 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:39:45                 Arvd-03:39:49  Clrd-03:56:39
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for husband who fell in   
the shower. Cruiser and WBFD dispatched to assist.

         Narrative:      
Party taken by ambulance to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-14442        0354 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 438] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:56:35                 Arvd-03:57:42  Clrd-04:04:50
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:57:45                 Arvd-03:58:50  Clrd-04:04:36
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that her flood lights and the lights to   
the property behind hers keep going on and she would like   
the property checked. Party does not wish to speak with   
officers unless something is found.

         Narrative:      
Officers out checking property.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports both properties check okay at this time.   

24-14444        0759 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-08:02:05                 Arvd-08:02:09  Clrd-08:02:11
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for patient transport to   
hospital.

24-14445        1115 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1553] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:17:42                 Arvd-11:17:44  Clrd-11:17:45
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his step father has been vomiting. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Brockton Hospital.
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24-14446        1206 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:09:28                 Arvd-12:09:33  Clrd-12:09:34
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:09:30                 Arvd-12:09:31  Clrd-12:09:35
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an oven fire. FD dispatched.

24-14448        1226 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:27:56                 Arvd-12:27:57  Clrd-12:40:10
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his son was briefly unconscious and   
is now responsive. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-14449        1313 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1410] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:16:36                 Arvd-13:16:37  Clrd-13:16:38
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting she is dehydrated and not feeling   
well. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

24-14450        1426 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:28:44  Enrt-14:28:49  Arvd-14:30:33  Clrd-14:38:52
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a family member became unresponsive   
and is slowly gaining consciousness. FD dispatched.

24-14451        1724 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:26:07                 Arvd-17:31:56  Clrd-17:58:59
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:26:09                 Arvd-17:32:24  Clrd-17:58:27
         Narrative:      

Single car MVA into ditch. No PI.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene. Patient refusal.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle released on scene. Report to follow.   

24-14452        1820 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:21:08                 Arvd-18:24:23  Clrd-18:38:04
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:21:10                 Arvd-18:23:25  Clrd-18:37:22
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. Report to follow.   

24-14453        1846 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Caller crossed   
over line into Bridgewater. Caller transferred to   
Bridgewater for dispatch.

24-14454        1850 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:53:19  Enrt-19:00:12  Arvd-19:01:07  Clrd-19:08:02
         Narrative:      

911 hangup. Number unable to be called back.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area. No emergencies present.

24-14455        1901 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] CHURCH ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her boyfriend has shortness of breath.   
Caller transferred to Bridgewater PSAP.

For Date: 11/29/2024  -  Friday   

24-14460        0327 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an ambulance for a patient with low   
blood pressure. FD dispatched.

24-14461        0903 GENERAL INFO Logged / Noted Information   

         Narrative:      
E-911 call from PSAP data resources calling to confirm they   
have proper dispatch number and contact info.

24-14462        0934 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 11/29/2024 1031
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:34:51  Clrd-09:43:41
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:54:40                 Arvd-09:54:44  Clrd-10:05:49
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
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Male party 10-3. Vehicle secured in parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Male party in the station at this time for booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station at this time for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Male party being transported to the Brockton District Court   
at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-417-AR
            Arrest:    LYNCH, ROBERT FRANCIS JR    
           Address:    420 CRESCENT ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    53
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-14466        1113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1546] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:13:18  Clrd-11:24:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-14467        1125 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1506] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a carbon monoxide alarm that has   
been going off. CP would like FD to get a reading. FD   
notified and en route.

24-14468        1127 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:29:29                 Arvd-11:32:58  Clrd-11:43:46
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:29:51                 Arvd-11:32:42  Clrd-11:43:44
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that his father needs to be   
transported to the hospital due to CHF.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
227 and 228 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to the Brockton Hospital.

24-14469        1207 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:10:56                 Arvd-12:14:52  Clrd-12:24:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from Mytrex medical alarm for a female having   
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difficulty breathing.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route

         Narrative:      
228 en route

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

24-14470        1210 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:12:45  Enrt-12:14:24  Arvd-12:17:09  Clrd-12:30:02
         Narrative:      

Buisness line calling to report a male party from the above   
location needs to be transported to the hospital due to low   
sugar.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
226 en route.

24-14472        1338 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from a nurse at the above location for a female   
party to be transported to the hospital for a blood   
transfusion. FD notified and en route.

24-14473        1401 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:01:50  Clrd-14:04:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-14474        1424 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SYCAMORE LN
         Narrative:      

UPS Driver into the lobby dropping off a wallet that he   
found outside at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Contacted Quincy PD to notify them we have a partys wallet.   
Quincy PD will try to get in contact with the owner.

         Narrative:      
Party in station to retrieve property.   

24-14475        1438 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:38:22  Clrd-14:40:40
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.
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24-14477        1438 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from a nurse at the above location requesting FD   
to transport a patient that is complaing of pain. FD   
notified and en route.

24-14479        1521 FRAUD CREDIT CARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:26:01                 Arvd-15:27:58  Clrd-15:41:34
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding fraud on their credit card.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14481        1734 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:34:30  Clrd-17:36:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-14484        1757 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

224 states lights at above intersection are flashing. DPW   
notified.

         Narrative:      
224 states lights are functioning normal at this time.   

24-14485        1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:33:55  Clrd-18:36:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-14486        1856 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:00:57                 Arvd-19:04:10  Clrd-19:17:21
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an Officer regarding   
past road rage incident.

24-14487        1950 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal application.
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24-14491        2213 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1241] TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:15:04                 Arvd-22:19:23  Clrd-22:21:13
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:15:32  Enrt-22:15:45  Arvd-22:19:28  Clrd-22:21:11
         Narrative:      

Calling states loud house party at above address.

         Narrative:      
226 states area is quiet at this time. Cruisers clear.   

For Date: 11/30/2024  -  Saturday   

24-14492        0127 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:28:44  Clrd-01:29:06
         Narrative:      

All appears quiet at this time.

24-14496        0321 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:22:23                 Arvd-03:22:28  Clrd-03:27:27
         Narrative:      

Easton P.D called requesting a K9 unit. K9 officer notified   
and will be responding.   

         Narrative:      
Easton P.D called back to cancel the K9 deployment.

24-14497        0649 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:49:54  Clrd-06:55:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-14498        0710 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:13:14                 Arvd-07:19:57  Clrd-07:24:20
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:20:06                 Arvd-07:20:08  Clrd-07:24:22
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a DMV in the vicinity of the attached   
location. Caller also stated the operator appeared to be in   
distress. The vehicle was described as a light gray pick-up   
truck.

         Narrative:      
Unit 227 located the attached vehicle in the area with a   
flat tire and mostly off the roadway not impeding traffic.     

24-14499        0733 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:36:48                 Arvd-07:37:56  Clrd-07:39:17
         Narrative:      

Caller reported he has no power after he heard a loud   
explosion in there area of the attached location. Unit 222   
checking the area.

         Narrative:      
Unit 222 reported a utility company is currently working in   
the area.   

24-14500        1035 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 11/30/2024 1047
       Vicinity of:    CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:38:57                 Arvd-10:39:08  Clrd-10:46:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle moved off roadway.

24-14503        1108 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:08:58                 Arvd-11:09:36  Clrd-11:26:03
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Unknown PI.

         Narrative:      
FD requested due to a large amount of glass on the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles are drivable.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14504        1343 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-14506        1359 CIVIL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-14:03:17                 Arvd-14:04:42  Clrd-14:49:23
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting her great nephew took her   
lawn mower over the summer and was supposed to transport it   
for her to her friends house and never did.

         Narrative:      
Party at residence on Manley Street to follow up with male   
party.

24-14507        1419 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:19:38                 Arvd-15:19:39  Clrd-15:31:46
         Narrative:      

226 reporting injured hawk, the hawk has a broken wing.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 11/24/2024  Thru: 11/30/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 12/02/2024

         Narrative:      
Environmental Police contacted and recommended we contact   
local rehabilitators.

         Narrative:      
Environmental Police on scene at this time.

24-14510        1633 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    KEENAN ST + BEDFORD ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that there is a suspicious vehicle parked   
in above area that appears to have gotten into an accident.    
Vehicle comes back to a house on the street.  Owner of the   
vehicle was outside the car and stated that their axil went   
on the vehicle and they do not need any police services.

         Narrative:      
Owner of the vehicle called and stated vehicle is off the   
roadway but it is not movable.  They will be leaving a note   
on the vehicle stating they will have it towed in the   
morning.

24-14511        1752 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her patient is experiencing   
hypotension.  FD dispatched.

24-14512        1810 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-18:13:06  Enrt-18:13:11  Arvd-18:17:44  Clrd-18:51:42
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting assistance for a rollover on Route 24 North   
just after MM 31.

24-14513        1903 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 449] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:04:49                 Arvd-19:05:49  Clrd-19:27:43
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a patron collapsed.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-14514        2149 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-21:50:36                 Arvd-21:52:13  Clrd-22:03:47
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting a cruiser to above location for a   
male party that was involved in a disturbance in their town.   
 Male party is now requesting an ambulance.

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.
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24-14515        2209 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller from previous call dialed 911 from the back of   
the ambulance to report issues with his father violating his   
rights.  Party wanted the 911 operator to stay on the line   
with him to record what was going on.  Party was advised   
that 911 is strictly for emergencies and he then proceeded   
to hang up.


